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Rope Rescue Technician Level Training RFP  

Questions & Answers 

Updated 4/25/2025 8:10AM 

 

Q.  Will there be a need for the instructors to bring any equipment for this RFQ? 

  Example rope Harness and so on. 

A.  Yes, We are planning on making the equipment purchase after we have the class in order to all 
 be on the same page with what we have and what we want for the new program. We are 
 flexible and can discuss some equipment that will make life easier on the course, as we will be 
 buying the equipment, we have the funding, and I am sure that it is significant to ship to NH. 

 

Q.  I do not see a Town of Hudson Indemnification Agreement 

A.  There is an updated RFP on the website that includes the form, or you can email for the form. 

 

Q. Any plans on the equipment cache  

A.  Yes, we plan to make a large rope-rescue equipment purchase after the course when the whole 
 organization is on the same page equipment wise as we start to build the team.  

 

Q.  Is the vendor required to provide Pro-Board certification? 

A.  We understand that many training organizations are unable to provide pro-board certifications; 
 we want to ensure the students are prepared and meet all of the requirements for certification. 
 We would be comfortable with a task book sign-off of the requirements and we are willing to 
 work with the agency to set up a testing day through a certifying agency. Please include this 
 information in your Proposal. 

 

Q.  Will the program be able to run consecutive days including weekend days or will the AHJ require 
 weekends off? 

A.  We are willing to work with the training agency to reach an agreement on scheduling. With 
 enough notice, we should be able to work through the weekend. With 44-48 students, we 
 understand that there will be complications and conflicts that we need to work through.  


